
8. BUS ACCESS – PAPANUI TO QEII POOL

The Board received a report advising on current bus access from Papanui to QEII Pool as requested
at the March Board meeting.

The Board decided to invite Matthew Noon, Passenger Services Planner at Environment Canterbury,
to the next seminar meeting.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


